December 26,11974

Ms. Sue Boyajian

359 S.E. Tranquilla Ave.

Port St. Lucfe, Fla. 33452

Dear Ms. Boyajian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your §ift of
$100 for that purpose.

Our receipt #20013 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
0ffice of the Primate

Enc.




